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Authorized the Mayor to sign the Professional Services Agreement with DKS Associates to complete
a citywide Transportation Plan, Transportation Impact Fee (TIF) Study Update, review of the City's
Level of Service (LOS) parameters in the Camas Comprehensive Plan, and further study of the SR-
500 corridor including the intersection of NE Lake Road and NE Everett Street. $175,000 was
allocated in the 2017 budget to complete the Transportation Plan and TIF Study Update. The total
amount of this contract is not to exceed $195,680. The 2018 budget allocation for this project will be
included in the spring omnibus. (Submitted by James Carothers)
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